
Hello- 

 

I have been involved in the effort to push the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact, HB 

2927, so that Oregon can get on board with the popular vote. This bill is extremely important 

because it will ensure that all of our future presidents will have to get the popular vote in order to 

win. I am asking for a quick vote on this very important issue, so that it can move to the whole 

House and then onto the Senate. 

 

Thank you so much! 

 

Laura Smith 

lsxsg1@gmail.com 
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